
Game Payment is a secure cashless payment system,
that enables gaming machines to accept contactless
payments using a free mobile phone app.

TVC Leisure has fitted the system to a number of our
gaming machines this year, with some very
encouraging results.  

We will continue to upgrade our machines over the
coming months, as more models become compatible
with the new technology.

Please click the link below for more information about
the Game Payment app.

After a successful Pub20 trade show in February we
immediately signed up for Pub21, which was due to be
held at The ExCel Centre London in March. 

Unfortunately, due to Covid-19 The Pub Show has
been postponed for 2021, and will now take place on
28th February – 2nd March 2022.

Harsh restrictions and lack of Government support
has led the hospitality industry to be the worst hit
sector in 2020.  Pub22 will be a great opportunity to
meet with suppliers, network and share ideas and
begin to rebuild the UK pub industry.

Click the link for more information on Pub22
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Welcome to our December Newsletter
It has been an extremely difficult and stressful year for us all and I am sure we are all glad to see the back of 2020. I have
high hopes that 2021 will be a more prosperous year with less restrictions on our businesses. 

As our most challenging year draws to an end, I would like to extend a huge thank you to our customers and suppliers
that have supported us throughout this period. Despite the challenges our team have worked tirelessly to deliver the
service our customers have come to expect as best as we can, I appreciate your patience and cooperation during these
difficult times.

I would like to wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year, and hope you get to enjoy some time with your
families. Here's to a prosperous 2021.
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To all our customers who have been put into tier 4
and empty their machines. 

As a precautionary measure we recommend you
remove all cash from your machines including floats
and leave all the doors open. This will prevent any
damage in the event of a break in.

TVC Leisure will not charge rent on any equipment
that we supply to customers who are forced to close
under the tiered restrictions.

For customers that are able to remain open
throughout the Christmas period, our service
engineers will still be available to assist you with any
technical issues.

As always please call our service number, or send us a
text message.

Service - 01189 121 042

Text - 07520 634 824

 Machine Upgrade in Hampshire

 Read our latest Blog Here

 Click Here

Tier 4 Security Measures Christmas Service
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